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December 20, 2021 
 

“Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to remind you 

that as of October 1, 2021, the Village of Norridge's new 

snow route parking restrictions for streets in non-

Designated snow route areas went into effect.  A list of 

these changes were in the October and December issues of 

our newsletter, and are currently listed on the home page of 

our website. 

 

After 2 or more inches of snow have fallen, all snow route 

restrictions will go into effect and enforcement will 

begin.  The snow hotline is 708-583-5775 and will be 

updated to reflect that the restrictions are now in 

effect.  Our website and Facebook page will also be updated 

at that time.  No additional Blackboard Connect calls will 

be sent.  Once the restrictions have been lifted, the hotline, 

website and Facebook page will once again be updated. 

 

To view all snow route maps, please visit our website at 

www.villageofnorridge.com.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the Village Hall at 708-453-0800.  Thank you 

and have a nice evening.” 
 


